
EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS 

~ Q N O L U L U  

L I N D A  L l N G L E  
G D l Y C R N D R  

January 1 1,2007 

The Honorable Colleen Wmabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, f am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the 
Department of Labor and Industrial Relations' (DLIR) Language Access Law report for calendar 
year ending December 3 1,2006. Pursuant to Act 290, SLN 2006. The report may also be viewed 
and dt,w-iwded at the DLIR's website, wwc~.hawaii.govllabor/re~orts.shtml. 

Sincere] y, 

Enclosures (2) 

http://www.hawaii.gov/labor/reports.shtml

